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Hyundai Steel Test Certificates for HRS exports to Australia 
 
 
The Anti-Dumping Commission (the Commission) received a submission from 
OneSteel on 6 May 2014, in response to Hyundai Steel’s submission lodged 
with the Commission and published on the Public Record on 22 April 2014, 
pertaining to domestic and export steel grades.  
 
As part of OneSteel’s submission, confidential attachments were provided in the 
form of Hyundai Steel issued test certificates for HRS exportations to Australia. 
The Commission requested OneSteel provide a non-confidential version of 
these certificates in order for publication on the Public Record allowing 
interested parties an opportunity to consider this information. These non-
confidential certificates can be now located on the Public Record at document 
57.  
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